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Newsletter 2 

Dear Parents and Carers,      Saturday 11th September 2021 
 
This week the children have shown a great attitude and approach to 
their learning and have risen to the challenge of learning the structures 
and routines in their classes exceptionally well. 
 
Our Cygnets children were just amazing in their settling in sessions 
through this week. I am so proud of each child and how well they have 
come into school and worked together with their friends and teachers. I 
hope that their first full week in school next week is wonderful and I 
really look forward to visiting them in the class during the week, to help 
me get to know the children. 
 
During the day on Friday, our Year 5 children were trained as Play 
Leaders by Mr Pemble. This has given the children the skills to help 
support younger children at lunchtimes, through organisation of fun 
games and activities.  The Year 5 children then led a fantastic games 
session during the afternoon for Year 2 children to put their training into action. Very well done to all of 
Year 5. 
 
Next week we will be sending home curriculum newsletters, providing overview of core areas of 
learning through this term in school.  
 
To help support parents and to offer the opportunity to meet early in the term with class teachers, we 
have organised for Meet the Teacher meetings for the week commencing 20th September. 
 
These meetings will provide an overview of core learning for the classes and weekly routines such as 
PE and homework. There will also be a question and answer session, helping to support you as the 
children settle into the school term. 
 

Meet the Teacher Days and Times 

Tuesday 21st September Wednesday 22nd September 

• Year 2 – 3.00p.m. to 3.20p.m. 

• Year 3 – 3.00p.m. to 3.20p.m. 

• Year 6 – 3.30p.m. to 3.50p.m. 

• Year 4 – 3.00p.m. to 3.20p.m. 

• Year 5 – 3.00p.m. to 3.20p.m. 

• Year 1 – 3.30p.m. to 3.50p.m. 

Following the meetings, teachers will email out the presentation slides to help extend support for 
those parents who are not able to attend the meetings. 
 
If any questions arise following the meetings, please do not hesitate to email the school office who 
will organise for your child’s class teacher to contact you. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 
School Value for the Term 

Through this term, we are focusing on our core school value of Respect. This will be our theme for 
weekly worship sessions in each class and will also link to our PSHE work in school. Attached to the 
newsletter is a Home School Values resource with stories and activities that I hope families will enjoy. 

Nut Free School 

We are a nut-free school. 

Thank you for your 

support with this.  
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Next Week in School 
 

Monday: 
Year 3 and Year 4 Physical Education 
lessons 

 
Wednesday: 

• Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 Physical 
Education lessons 

• Forest School for Year 1 

Thursday: 

• Cygnets and Year 1 Physical Education 
lessons. 

• Forest School for Year 2 
 
Friday: 

• Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 
Physical Education lessons 

• Forest School for Cygnets  

• Story sharing for Cygnets parents and 
children followed by tea and cakes – 
2.30p.m. onwards 

 

Golden Rules and House Points 
 

Golden Rules Stars this Week 

Very well done to these children who have shown clear understanding and great application of our 
Golden Rules. We were delighted to present certificates to these children in our Celebration 
Assembly. 
Elissia D, Liliana P, Oliver G, Sienna-Mae C-S, Emmett T-C, Alex P, Charlie B, Logan M, 
Felicity P, Oscar D, Harry VdG and Ella R. 

 

House Points Totals 

Sycamore Willow Oak Chestnut 

58 51 47 49 

 

Stars of the Week – certificates presented in our Friday Celebration Assembly 

Jasper B for great use of mathematical language. 
William G for super English work. 
Oliver G for great listening and good efforts in all his work. 
Javier L for amazing maths work. 
Harriet H for fabulous efforts and results in her Maths work. 
Leo F for some amazing sentence work. 
Dylan D for great contributions to class discussion work. 
Sonny H for showing excellent place value skills. 
Abbie H for hard work in Maths, persevering even when tasks prove difficult. 
Miley C for a great attitude towards her work and producing a well-constructed report 
Sam C for great enthusiasm towards his reading work, asking pertinent questions. 
Josh C for a superb contribution to his reading work, with confident contributions in class. 
 
Very well done also to: 
Aidan S for finishing his first Under 12 Cyclocross race in 4th position; Aidan has moved up a race 
age group and performed very well against very strong opposition. 
Callum S for being awarded a 2nd place medal, achieved in his first Under 6 cycling race; well done 
Callum! 
Jada-Louise H for being awarded a reading medal for completing the summer Wild World Hero book 
challenge. Jada-Louise has also successfully completed an intensive swimming course, gaining a 
certificate for all her hard work and achievements. 
Sam C for winning Player of the Year for Easington Sports Football Club.  

 
I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend 
Yours sincerely 
Phil Goldsworthy         

Please see attached for: 
Mental Health Support Team Newsletter 

Home Schools Values Resource 


